From:
 ANNABEL BACAL

 Sent:
 06 April 2017 11:04

To: Peres Da Costa, David; Planning

Subject: 26 netherhall gardens

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

dear david here are the comments from my parents please add to the comments on the camden website thank you

mr john bacal po box 3 westbourne bournemouth

i am not a resident but visit the conservation area many times a year for many years. i can see that slowly it is being eroded by new buildings and demolition/adjustments to the original buildings in my mind 26 netherhall gardens is a statuesque and magnificent building that needs a good clean up please retain this building i also sit in the garden of 24a and the trees on the boundary should not be removed these can be seen from the street add to the conservation area aspect and amenity for all and offer privacy and screening for no 24a regards j. bacal

mrs z bacal address as above i fully support my husbands comments

i also support the affordable housing at 26 netherhall gardens nice young respectable professionals live in the building adding flavour to NW3 many people have been pushed put of NW3 recently lost Hylem house and nurses home at new end this is not good for the NW3 community council must not let another building be demolished and an ugly development built.

mrs z bacal



